
 

  

 

Temporary closure: Playground closed to complete fencing removal 
 
Effective September 19 to 20, 2024 
 
Renovations to the existing Wood Valley Park (1 Marc Santi Boulevard) are occurring, including the 
removal of chain-link fencing north of the playground areas. The playground will be closed to the public to 
safely carry out fencing removal. Signage will be on-site to notify visitors of the closure. 
 
Work is anticipated to be completed by Friday, September 20, 2024. 
 

 
 
Other nearby playgrounds, include: 
 

• Mill Race Park, 310 Thomas Cook Ave. 

• Pioneer Park, 105 Valley Vista Dr. 

• Carville Mill Park, 501 Marc Santi Blvd.  

If you have any questions, contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. For inquiries after-hours, call the 
dispatch officer at 905-832-2281 and press 0 


